

July 5, 2022

Dear St. Joseph Community,

It pleases me to take this opportunity to introduce myself. My name is Michael Gaumont, the new incoming Principal at St. Joseph Junior High School. I am incredibly excited to be joining the St. Joseph Community. I am passionate about education and the Catholic Faith. I have spent the last three school years teaching eighth grade at Litchfield Middle School where I coached basketball and baseball. I am a resident of Milford, New Hampshire and a parishioner at St. Patrick Church. I am actively engaged in my parish community, serving as a lector at mass, and participating in the Men of St. Joseph Prayer Group as well as the Knights of Columbus.

I am very much looking forward to immersing myself in the St. Joseph community through active engagement. I believe that, as educators, the meaningful relationships we build with our students can empower them to become active civic participants who carry themselves with honor and dignity in all things. I seek to do my part to help build a community and school culture which embraces our Catholic Identity through participation and active service. By holding ourselves to high standards of both character and academics, we can utilize our God given talents to better our community, and the world around us.

I look forward to meeting the wonderful members of the St. Joseph community including classroom teachers, support staff, students, parents, and all stakeholders. I want to encourage families to reach out and connect with me, should they have any questions or concerns. I am excited to begin this incredible opportunity.

With great sincerity,

Michael Gaumont